Commissariat au lobbying du Canada

Ottawa, Canada K1P 6A9

JUL 20 2017

Duff Conacher
Co-founder of Democracy Watch
1 Nicholas Street
Suite 1510
P.O. Box 821, Station B
Ottawa ON
K1P 5P9

Dear Mr. Conacher:

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence sent by email to the Commissioner of Lobbying, Ms. Karen E. Shepherd, on July 12, 2017 concerning the lobbying activities of Benjamin Bergen and Dana O'Born on behalf of the Council of Canadian Innovators.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. If you wish to provide us with additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Colleen Martin, Senior Investigator, at 613-952-1662 or by email at colleen.martin@ocl-cal.gc.ca.

Yours sincerely,

Phil McIntosh

Director of Investigations